## Workshop minutes November 8, 2022

The meeting started at 7:37 p.m. In attendance were Dave Peeler, Justin Albright, John Spinks Jr. Brett Galvan, Sarah Bushell, Kevin Joseph, Josh Noel, Linda Brebner, Randy Decker, Brad Ladwig, Scott Sejda, Chad Franzman, Shane Spagnola, Kelli Kellner, and Jamie Uzelac.

Dave said that the December meeting will be held December 27, 2022. Stated that Tom Carroll of NITCO would like to speak at the next Council meeting and that NITCO will start installing fiber in the town of Hebron. Construction could take between 18 to 24 months.

Brett explained Turtle Pond Suit.

Linda said their Santa Event would take place on December 3 at 12 noon. Asked if the Fire Dept would please deliver Santa to the event.

Noted that the fence at Alyea Park will be installed with a gate. The net has been taken down for the winter. A merry go round has been purchased for Novreske Park, which will be installed next year.

Brad wants to raise some permit fees. Only has a partial list at this time. Talked about the Hyatt Palma Study that was done in 2003.

Randy went over his reports. Says that we will need new flags next year. Stated that we have enough snowplow drivers. Talked about meter readings.

Chad state that Eagle Creek Trustee had given the fire department money for equipment. All fire fighters now have 2 sets of Bunker Gear. They now have 18 members.

Josh had nothing.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:05.